From:
Paul Blagbrough
Sent:
02 August 2020 21:51
To:
DevelopmentControl

Cc:

Subject: Plan/2020/0568

Attachments: 181021_PHB_RayMorgan_Woking development.docx

FOA Brooke Bougnague

Dear Brooke

I wish to lodge my objection to the above development. My objection is not about the principle of redevelopment on the sites but the proposed height of the buildings.

I attach a copy of a letter which I sent to Ray Morgan in October 2018, (and re-copied to him at a later date) to neither of which I received a reply.

The letter points to the density of high rise developments proposed in Woking. These exceed both in numbers and concentration high rise developments projected possibly for any other urban centre in the UK. I find this deeply disturbing in terms of its visual impact upon the whole of north Surrey.

And it is all the worse when it seems to me to be at the expense of major structural redevelopment in the Walton Road area which is desperately overdue. That requires long term planning and vision and perhaps is too difficult for the Council to undertake when there are easier pickings elsewhere.

Your sincerely

Paul Blagbrough